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REFINERY 
TURNAROUND

DESCRIPTION
Matrix Service was contracted to expand 
the infrastructure at the Shell Deer Park 
Refinery in early May of 2015. Additionally, 
Matrix replaced the drums on the single 
derrick, two drum structure. There was 
an extensive pre-turnaround period in 
which Matrix expanded the existing 
structure to prepare for the installation 
of the new coke drums, which were 18” in 
diameter greater than the current drums. 
This period consisted of relocating and 
replacing existing beams and structural 
members, installing breakout spools 


